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The Halifax-Dartmouth Bridge Commission is proud to announce that we are now 

using natural gas to provide heat and hot water in our buildings. In January 2009 
the last conversion took place to switch to natural gas in the administrative 

buildings and garages at the Macdonald and MacKayBridges.         
  

Natural gas is more environmentally friendly, efficient, economical and reliable 
than many other heat sources.  

 


